TRINITY TRIUMPH
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Well, this isn’t exactly the letter | had hoped {o write for the May newsletter.
Nonetheless, | believe what | am reporting is a positive move for Trinity.

At the April session meeting | gave an update from the PNC on our progress with a
candidate whom we had been talking with for several months. After a period of
discernment, it became clear that Trinity is not the church that the candidate was
seeking as his next call. While this is disappointing, it is important to keep in mind that it
is also the best thing for both parties. If the pastor is not passionate about the mission
at Trinity then neither would flourish.

Earlier, the session held off on seeking another interim because it seemed that a call
was imminent. Following this recent turn of events, the session has formed a
subcommittee to hire another interim. The committee members are Frank Walburg,
Nancy Killian, and Floyd Sours.

How quickly we hire an interim is dependent upon who is available and how well they fit
the criteria set forth by the Interim PNC. The purpose in hiring an interim is to provide
better continuity in pastoral care and our worship service.. :

While we will still need their pastoral services, | want to take a moment to point out that
we owe our pulpit supply a great debt! They have cared for Trinity and lovingly
delivered God's word to us. They have done so without complaint for a longer period
than any of us anticipated. Therefore let us give thanks to the work that has been done
on our behalf by Dr. Schumacher, Rev. McDonald, Richard Krebbs and Rev.
Millspaugh.

While the interim committee begins its search, the PNC will continue its work as before.
Since Easter we have received several new PIFs as well as some sermons to review.
We wiil see if perhaps one of these will be the person God is calling to lead Trinity.
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Chaifman, 'PNC' )




Trinity United Presbyterian Church
830 Military Road
Zanesville, OH 43701

Unicameral Session Minutes
For March 10", 2013

On Sunday, March 10, 2013, at 12:30PM we met in the Chapel for devotions led by Elder
Richard Patterson. At the conclusion of the devotions and prayer, we moved to the High School
classraoom for the business poriien of the meeting. Our Moderator Rev. Mary Jane Knapp called
us to order and service. A quorum was declared with 11 Elders present.

Clerk’s Report: The agenda for March 10, 2013 was approved along with the minutes from
the February 17, 2013 meeting and the minutes from the Congregation Meeting of February 17,
2013. Publications received have been placed in the library.
Completed the Clerk’s Report and submitted the Annual Statistical Report.
Communications Received;
Halle and Steven Randles have requested a Letter of Transfer from Trinity to Grace
United Methodist Church, in Zanesville, Ohio. Approved.

Motion to renew our entry in the Muskingum County Church Directory for a cost of $25.
Approved.

Facility use requests:
Amanda Allison and Frank Walburg request use of the Shelter House or Fellowship Hall (in

case of rain) on behalf of the Zanesville Parish Potluck Picnic on June 30, 2013 from 4pm to
8pm. Approximately 100 persons are expected to attend. Approved

Lisa Bates requests the use of the Fellowship Hall and Kitchen for a Bridal Shower on May
18, 2013 from noon until 5Spm. Approved contingent upon availability.

Jim Ardrey requests use of the Fellowship Hall for Saturday, August 3, 2013 for the Ardrey
Family Reunion. Approved contingent upon availability.

Moderators Report: No Report.
Deacon Report: No Report

Presbytery: Presbytery is hosting a retreat/Presbytery meeting on Wednesday, March 13
through Thursday, March 14, in Canton, Ohio.

Old Business: None

Worship and Music Report. Reported with no action items. 80 received communion at
the service of Sunday March 3, 2013. In the first quarter of 2013, homebound communion has
been served by elders who received communion training from Presbytery.

Amended previous motion to allow a Gideon representative 20 minutes instead of 10 minutes.
This will serve as the mediation for April 28, 2013. Motion approved.

Puipit supply minister schedule: March 17 — Richard Krebs; March 24 (Palm Sunday) — Rev.
John Hajjar, March 31 (Easter Sunday) — Rev. John Hajjar; April 7 — Dr. Jim Schumacher
{communion}; April 14 — Karen Bay — meditation; April 21 — Rev. James McDonald; April 28
Gideon representative.



Trinity United Presbyterian Church
Session Minutes for March 10™, 2013

Qutreach: Reported with no action items. Motion to pay for advertising for the Back Porch
Band. Approved.

Christian Education: Motion for approval for the VBS program, Kingdom Rock, theme
standing strong with Jesus. Approved. Request approval for the dates of June 10 - June 14.
Consolidating VBS with other churches in our parish. Discussed and approved.

Request approval for the Easter Egg Hunt on March 24, Palm Sunday. Motion approved.

Finance: The monthly finance report was presented. The balance figure for February was
negative. No action items.

Personnel: No action items. Drafts for job descriptions have been distributed for staff and
elders to review.

Nominating & Membership: No Report

Building and Grounds: Reported with no action items.

Missions: No report.

Youth Committee: The committee requests permission for the youth to participate in the
following activities:

Fundraising for the 30 Hour Famine which will be April 13 and 14. The youth will be in the
narthex asking for pledges.

Serving at Christ's Table on Saturday April 13 from 10:30 ~ 12:30 as part of the 30 Hour Famine
activities,

Clean up at church April 13 from 2-4pm.

Motion to accept report. Planning for Sunrise Service which will be 7:30am.

New Business: The PNC report was given, no action items.

Mation to move to Executive Session.

Motion to return from Executive Session.

A motion to table the issue of who may post on the biog for further study. Discussed and
approved.

Time of Sharing Joys and Chailenges: We give thanks to God for all the blessings at
Trinity.

We remember the following in our prayers: Taffy Tippet (treasurer), whose father passed away.
Nancy Killian, whose friend passed away. The family of Robyn Kimble on her passing.

We are thankfui for the Girl Scouts in our worship service today.

The meeting was adjourned and closed with prayer at 1:45PM by Rev. Mary Jane Knapp,
Moderator.

Next scheduled Session meeting is April 21, 2013,
Respectfully submitted,

e

Tim Patterson, Clerk of Session



OUR GRADUATES

ANDREW COOK will be graduating from
Marietta College on May 12th with a Bachelor
of Science degree in Petroleum Engineering.
He will be working for Chevron in Houston
TX. His parents are Bill & Melissa Cook and
his younger brother Adam.

KATIE SIDWELL will be graduating from
Muskingum University on May 11th with a
Bachelor of Arts degree in Business and Eng-
lish and minors in Accounting and Economics.
Her parents are Lew & Terri Sidwell, sisters,
Karen and Kori and granddaughter of Coty Sid-
well and Bernie & Betty Baldwin.

ALYSSA BATES will be graduating from
Zanes State with a degree in Applied Science.
She will be returning to college in the fall to
study Radiology. She is the daughter of Jeff &
Lisa Bates. Her grandparents are Jim & Nancy
Wright and Judith Bates

KASEY MACLAINE is a 2013 graduate from
West Muskingum High School where she is a
member of various clubs and organizations, as
well as a three year letterman in volleyball and
softball. She has been accepted to Ohio Univer-
sity-Athens, School of Visual Communications
in the Scripps College of Communication, ma-
joring in Information Graphics/Publication De-
sign. Kasey is the daughter of Phil & Julie
MacLaine and has a sister Ally.

BEN BALDWIN will be graduating from Bish-
op Rosecrans High School on May 25, 2013.
While attending high school he was a member
of the National Honor Society, Key Club and
Campus Ministry. He earned varsity letters in
football, baseball, ice hockey and track. His fu-
ture plans to further his education is attending
Virginia Tech, joining the Corp. of Cadets, go-
ing through the Army ROTC program and ma-
joring in Political Science of Urban Studies.
After which he will be commissioned as a Sec-
ond Lieutenant in the United States Army.

ELECTA THOMPSON will be graduating from
Maysville High School. She will be graduating
with Honors and First in her class. She is presi-
dent of the National Honor Society, Vice Presi-
dent of the Rolling Plains 4-H Club, recipient
of the 2013 Muskingum Christian Athlete
Award, 4- year varsity letterman in both swim-
ming and Athletic Training. A 4-year Scholar
Athlete and recipient of the 2013 Rotary Club
of Zanesville Daybreak Qutstanding Student
Musicians Award. She will be attending Miami
University and is undecided about her major.

Her parents are Tim & Susan Thompson and
grandparents are Bill & Nancy Thompson. -

MACY MEADOWS is graduating from West
Muskingum High School she will attend Ohio
University-Zanesville for one year and then
transfer to Muskingum University to obtain a
degree in Special Education. She is the class
Treasurer, Vice President of Honor Society and
member of several different clubs and organi-
zations. She also was a member of Regional



Runner-up Lady Tornado Volleyball team and
basketball team. She is the daughter of Keith &
Lori Meadows and sister of Cody. Her grandparents

are Richard and Peggy Keys.

KAYLAN PATTERSON will be graduating from

Watkins Memorial High School. She will be attending
University of Toledo and has received the “Rocket
Scholarship” She will be majoring in Accounting.

She has been in 4 musical's, color guard for 4 vears,

(captain for 3) “30+ ACT Club” She hopes to do

color guard in college. She is the daughter of Tim

& Mindy Patterson, older sister of Matthew, Mark, Jonathan.
Granddaughter of Dick & Glee Patterson.




Adult Choir

Betty Ward- director
Clem Burton— organist
Gretchen Bennett
Diane Bunker

Sue Foster

Cathie Jenkins

Dick Keys

Maggie Nussbaum
Mindy Patterson

Dave & Martha Purkey

Katie Sidwell
Barry Sheets
Dora Taylor

HANDBELLS

Kris Beebe, Director
Terri & Katie Sidwell
Debra & Krista Starkey
Sue Foster

Bev LeMaster

Liz Grimm

Anna & Maria Johnson

OUR CHOIR MEMBERS

CHILDREN’S CHOIR

Mindy Patterson, Director, Kris Hawk, accompanist
Connor & Katherine Allison

Tillman Hawk

David & Aaron Johnson

Jonathan & Mark Patterson

YOUTH CHOIR

Mindy Patterson, Director
Sue Foster, accompanist
Kasey & Ally MacLaine
Macy Meadows

Laura & Emily Monath
Kaylan Patterson

Kori Sidwell

Diane Bunker and thanks to our subs: Dora Taylor, Kelly & Chad Foster, Jane Reed



Youth Sunday and

Graduation Sunday will
both be held on May 5th! Please
take a moment to sign the Bibles
and prayer books in the Narthex
with an encouraging note for our
2013 graduates. The Deacons
will provide punch and cake af-
ter the service for everyone.

On May 18th the Presbyterian
Hunger Program will be leading
a workshop called “Tending the
Garden of God” in the Fellow-
ship hall from 9 to 12. They
hope to offer attendees advise
and suggestions on how to ad-
dress root causes of hunger and
poverty. They want to encourage
others to take active steps to-
wards making healthy food,
healthy people, healthy commu-
nities and a healthy earth. They
want to teach new ways of being
that keep you grounded in faith.
They want to support local initia-
tives and help others get in-

What's up a

The "Retreat Ministry Mission Group”

e

TUP!

“®

What's Up at

After church Sunday

school class will meet on
lune 9th in the Parlor. Details
will be announced soon. As al-
ways, lunch will be served and
fellowship will be enjoyed by all.
There is no need to
RSVP. Join us if

you can!

volved in sustainable solutions.

This program is open to the pub-
lic! Community food and hunger
initiatives are by there very na-
ture ecumenical, inter-faith and
of concern to all. You are en-
couraged to invite anyone in the
community who has a passion
for creating healthy alternatives
especially for those who don’t
have access to healthy food in
current system. The Presbytery
Hunger Program appreciates and
wants to affirm how your presby-
tery and its congregations are
involved in these issues all across

is a women’s group held at the MVP

B AR ORIY LA

book An Altar in the World by

Barbara Brown Taylor. This

Scrapbooking

A scrapbooking group will meet
on Tuesday May 7th_at 6:30 in
the Fellowship hall to share good
times and supplies as you work
on your projects. New people are
always welcome. This group
meets the first Tuesday of

ach month at 6:30.

their community.

I encourage everyone to take this
opportunity to get to know Pres-
bytery a little more. The Preshy-
tery has worked very hard in the
last few years to reach out and
work with the various churches
in our area. TUPC is a part of a
much bigger network that ena-
bles us to do fabulous things
when we work with intentionali-
ty towards a common goal.

“The Lord God took the man and
put him in the garden of Eden to
till it and keep it.”  Genesis 2:15

New members are always
welcome to come as they

Mission Center in New Philadelphia
each month. They gather on the third
Thursday of each month from 12:00 un-
til 2:30 to nurture their faith through
prayer, worship, and study. They are
currently working their way through the

months reading is chapter 5, “The can and to be a part of this
Practice of Encountering Others:  vibrant collection of la-
Community”. Bring a snack or dies! For more infor-
lunch item to share and enjoya  mation or for carpooling
time of fellowship as everyone eats contact Amanda Allison.

prior to the beginning of study.

Page 2

What's happening this month



YOUTH NEWS

30-Hour Famine— World Vision

Ten of our Trinity Youth participated in this event: April 13-14. 5 actively and 5 were with us in
Spirit. All collected funds and surpassed our goal of $30.00 each. Over $500.00 for World Vision-
USA/ Appalachia for children in hunger. Our event began at 9:00 a.m. Saturday morning in the
Youth room-the “fasting began after midnight Friday and ended Sunday morning Break-the-fast”
at 8:00 a.m.

Saturday morning we spent at Christ’s Table where we handed out “Goody Bags” (50 to children
and adults) and we cleaned/sorted/re-stocked/reorganize/ the Stock room/pantry. After a “juicy
lunch” we did “spring cleaning” at our church. (from refrigerators to door-knobs, from kitchen to
Youth room) A visit from Rev. John Hajjar, then Bible— based discussion of fasting, hunger and
World Vision. Fellowship, games and a movie, “We Bought a Zoo”.

Sunday morning was up and clean-up and breakfast (donuts etc.!!!) A truly memorable experi-
ence for all.

SUNDAY MAY 5 Youth Sunday/Graduation Sunday reception following. Eleven Youth will be
participating with 5 high school graduates. Please join us for a very Inspirational day.

JUNE 2, 2013 Sunday following church service— meeting with all Youth, Parents and Committee
to plan for —volunteering at VBS/ earn credits for Cedar Point in July and for other summer activ-
ities to be decided at this meeting. Be sure to attend.




BIRTHDAYS AND ANNIVERSARIES

For May
May 1 Pat Frederick

2 Robert Merry, Olivia Foster

9] Jay Spragrove

8 Duane Bunker, Jeaneen Morland
11 Brandon Bates, Steve Reed

12 Kaylan Patterson

16 Debra Starkey

25 Chase Grimm
28 Kris Hawk
29 Tim Thompson, Eleanor Culp

30 Linda Good
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e May 5th
A huge round of congratulations and best

. ) Carolyn Geis and Katherine Allison
wishes goes out to our High School graduates:

Macy Meadows, Kaylan Patterson, Kasey Sub: Miranda Geis

MacLaine, Ben Baldwin and Electa Thomp-
son. We are very excited for you and wish you May 12¢h
all the best as you pursue your new goals!

Connor Allison and Tillman Hawk

. Sub: Jonathan Patterson
We also want to extend our congratulations

to our college graduates Andy Cook, Katie
Sidwell, and Alyssa Bates! We wish you all May 19th

continued success. ,
David Johnson and Aaron Johnson

Sub: Jack Tysinger
Please take a moment at church on Sunday

May 5th to congratulate this year's graduates
during our annual Youth/Graduation Sunday | May 26th

o
SeTvice: Mark Patterson and Jonathan Patterson

Happy Mother’s Day to all the 2 Sub: Janie McLoughlin
moms out there from your

church family!

This year we will celebrate Pentecost with a morning of music and a potluck luncheon after service,

Pentecost is the day in our church calendar when we celebrate the culmination of the 50 days of Easter
and God’s gift of the Holy Spirit which connects us and draws us together as one people. The Holy Spir-
it helps us to understand what God is doing in the world. It empowers us to proclaim, in word and
deed, God’s plan for the unity of all people through Christ (Ephesians 1:10}

Without the gift of the Spirit, the church dries up and withers away, and we are left with only our bro-
ken selves. With the gift of the Spirit, all things are possible. A spiritfilled community of faith opens its
eyes to needs in the world and sees its missing as God’s new people.

Help us remember and celebrate this important day by joining us after service in the fellowship hall.
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TRINITY TRIUMPH

DEACONS BEACON

The Deacons will be
hosting an reception for
the Graduates. This will
be held on May 5th.
(Graduation Sunday and
also Youth Sunday.

For Mother’s Day the
Deacons are honoring
all the ladies in the con-
gregation with a dona-
tion to Transitions. The
local Battered Women’s

Shelter. If you would
like to “honor” your
loved one, you can
make a donation and all
donations will be listed
in the bulletin on Moth-
er’s Day.

Deacons meeting will
be held on May 14th at
6:00 p.m. The Deacons
on duty for May are:

Pat Frederick, Betty

DEDICATION ALBUM

We recently received from
the Frank Montgomery fam-

ily a photo album with
newspaper clipping and

photos of the dedication of
Trinity from 1984. This al-
bum was given to the Mont-

gomery family from
Graham & Shirley
Robb. It is very in-
teresting to see the
many faces that
where here then and
are still here now. It

THIS AND THAT

GRIEF SHARE will
be meeting May 13 at
6:00 p.m. in the parlor
and then on 27th at
Mark Pi’s on Maple at
6:00 p.m.

Jean Crawmer is liv-
ing at Helen Purcell
home, room #206.
The address is 1854
Norwood Blvd.

Let’s shower her with
cards!

Linn, Duane Bunker.

Devotions: Elva Frick.

1§ 1n the library for all
to view.

YOUNG AT HEART
We are heading west
this month! We will be
going to the Route 40
Road House on the
West Pike. We will car
pool from the church.

May 14th. 11: 15 a.m.
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In March 1 asked everyone to think of what their goal was as a Christian. [ asked you to write down what
goal you were working on to be a better child of God or to make a difference to His kingdom. A collection
of your responses was listed in the March newsletter. This month we start looking at steps to reaching

some of those goals!

Goal: To encourage people to

attend more church functions!

Steps: Invite them to Sunday
school at 9:00! You can also in-
vite friends to events listed in the
Triumph as well as Women’s Bi-
ble study at 11 on Thursdays,
Men’s Bible study at 7 on Thurs-
days, Prayer Shawls on the first
Thursday at 9 in the parlor and
the third Sunday at 2 at Helen
Purcell, or to join you at church!
After your visit make sure to call
or send a note to say how much
you appreciated them coming.

Goal: To learn the children’s

names.

Steps: One of the best ways to
learn the chiidren’s names is to
help with Vacation Bible school
in the registration area. Helpers
are always needed and the time
commitment is small. You can
on Connection
AT TUPC
We need help picking up sticks
in “Trinity Park” and around the

church grounds. All help is ap-
preciated!

Looking for an easy way to add
mission to your schedule? Every
time you go grocery shopping
pick up one extra item for the
food pantry at church. It's an

also take a month to help with
children’s church. The kids
want to learn your name as
much as you would like to learn
theirs! Or if you would like
something more one on one,
Amanda is happy to set you up
with a child pen pal!

Goal: to smile when I say
((Heﬂoﬂ

Steps: Consider volunteering as

an usher or a greeter for one
Sunday. You will get plenty of
practice as you welcome mem-
bers to church!

Goal: to do my best to help oth-

€Is.

Steps: An easy way to help oth-
ers is to contribute to one of
the many collections TUPC has
every Sunday. Old bedding or
towels can be donated to the

easy and inexpensive way to in-
volve mission in your everyday

life!

IN ZANESVILLE
Eastside is having its annual pro-
duce give away on Tuesday May
14th from 3-5. Come to help
serve or as a participant! Call the
office for more details.

animal shelter, clothes can be
dropped off in the Eastside box,
eyeglasses, ink cartridges, old
cell phones and toiletries are all
collected in the Narthex, and we
also have a shelf to collect non
perishable food items. If you'd
like something a little more
hands on, maybe you would like
to work as a substitute teacher
or assist with the Red Cross
blood drive. If you like working
with young girls you could help
one of our girl scout troops.
You could also help at FCC by
serving food, assisting with 4H,
doing crafts, donating items for
their indoor yard sale table, or
helping with the adult literacy
program. If any of these things
interest you, contact the office
or Amanda. If you have some-
thing specific in mind that you
don’t see listed, feel free to ask
Amanda to find you a good fit!!

Brighton will be hosting its annual
seed and plant give away on Satur-
day May 11th from 10-2. Thou-
sands of seeds and gardening ad-
vise will be free for the taking.

SAVE THE DATE! TUPC
will be hosting a square dance
on June 22nd from 6-8. See

you there!

Volume 1, issue 1
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Take home Bible Study for May — Sabbath: An Acquired Taste

Keeping Sabbath: God’s Command, Not a Polite Request

We need the Sabbath even though we doubt we have time for it. Dorothy Bass, Keeping Sabbath

A study of scripture reveals that
Sabbath keeping is rooted in cre-
ation. From the beginning, God
has modeled the gift of Sabbath
as a time not only to “catch our
breath” and delight in the gift of
creation, but also to take time to
nurture a deeper relationship
with God. As Thomas Kelly,
Quaker educator, missionary and
scholar, wrote in A Testament of
Devotion, “The deepest human
need is not food and clothing and
shelter, as important as they are.
It is God.” At its heart, Sabbath
keeping is about intimacy with
God.

Through Sabbath, God seeks to
sanctify us. In keeping Sabbath,
we are both set apart and puri-
fied; we are made holy. No long-
er slaves in Egypt, we have been
set free (c.f. Galatians 5:1). For
that reason, breaking the Sab-
bath in ancient Israel had serious
ramifications. In Numbers 15, a
man gathering up sticks on the
Sabbath was ordered by God to
be put to death. As Richard Low-
ery in Sabbath & Jubilee writes:
“It is understandable~ though
chilling to modern sensibilities
~that the Bible sometimes treais
Sabbath violation as a capital
crime. Violating Sabbath is blas-
phemy because it attacks the
very character of YHWH as a
redeemer of Israel, the God who
frees rather than enslaves, who
offers lavish blessings, rather
than endless toil. Sabbath is a
deep symbol of Israel's intimate
relationship with God.” Yet still
we become enslaved.

Parker Palmer in Let Your Life
Speak reflects on five shadows,
in particuiar, that enslave us:

1. Insecurity about identity and
worth;

2. The belief that the universe is
a battleground;

3. “Functional atheism,” that is,
the belief that everything de-
pends upon us;

4. Fear of the natural chaos of
life;

5. The denial of death.

Sabbath becomes the means by
which we come to remember
both who and whose we are.

You shall keep my Sabbaths, for
this is a sign betwéeen me and you
throughout the generations, given
in order that you may know that |

the Lord sanctify you.
Exodus 31:13

Knowing that our core identity is
rooted in Christ, we are then able
to function as peacemakers ra-
ther than warriors. We know that
together we are the body of
Christ and that God alone is sov-
ereign. We aiso know that God
creates, heais, and redeems out
of the chaos of our lives, and
that death precedes resurrection.

For Jesus, Sabbath keeping in-
volved not only time with the Fa-
ther, but also the exercise of jus-
tice foward others. The gospels
record five instances of Jesus in
conflict with the authorities be-
cause of healings that took place
on the Sabbath. For Jesus,
Sabbath keeping included invit-
ing others out of bondage to that
which enslaved them. Through
such healings, Jesus modeled
the Sabbath as a literal day of

fiberation. In another instance,
when the discipies were criticized
for plucking corn of the Sabbath,
Jesus makes clear that “the Sab-
bath was created for humankind,
not humankind for the Sabbath”
{Mark 2:27).

With liberation comes joy. As Je-
sus elsewhere reminds us: ‘|
have come that my joy might be
in you and your joy complete”
(John 15:11). It seems God's
command is not only for our own
good, but that we might know joy
in our deepest being. Are we
ready for such joy?

Questions for
Reflection

1. What is the Sabbath command-
ment for you? An imperative? An
invitation? How do you respond fo
it? With guilt? With longing? With
joy? By keeping it?

2. When you read about Jesus'
conflicts with the Jewish religious
leaders over the Sabbath, what
questions come to mind?

3. In what ways do you embrace--
fail to embrace-- the rhythm of
time affirmed in scripture?

4. In what ways do you take com-
fort in rules or laws? Describe a
time when you embraced the
rules because you wanted tc earn
approval. Describe a time when
you obeyed the rules in order to
experience transformation through
the Holy Spirit in your relationship
with God.

5. Name those things which hin-
der an intimate relationship with
God. Spend some time in prayer
and journaling reflecting on how
you might “let go” of those things
and nurture a deeper reiationship
with God.
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VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL

Yes, it is that time
again. The dates are set
and we are excited !

The date is June 10th-
14th. from 6:00-8:30.

Be sure to mark your
calendars now. With
summer approaching
we are giving you time
to pencil in this annual

time for the children. If

you can help, please
contact Mindy Patter-
son,

MUSIC SUNDAY

Be sure to join us on
May 19th for our annu-
al Music Sunday.

This is our choir’s
change to “Shine” with
a wonderful music pro-
gram.

The children’s and
youth choir swill be
performing as well as
our handbell choir.

This will also be the
last time in the loft for
the choir’s. They will

be taking the summer
off as they do each
year. The list of our tal-
ented people is included
in this newsletter.
Thank vou for service
to the church.

THE GREATER ZANESVILLE SINGERS

will be performing a
concert here at Trinity
on June 2nd This is an
afternoon concert be-
ginning at 3:00 p.m.

We have several of our
choir members that are
part of this chorr.

Be sure to mark your
calendars now. This
will be a wonderful af-
ternoon.

OPEN FLOWER
DPATES we have two
Sundays available for
flowers. Two vases for
both days. May 12th and
May 19th. i you are in-
terested, please contact
the church office.

MUSIC SUNDAY
May 15th.



INCOME

EXPENSES

Trinity United Presbyterian Church
Financial Recap

Mar-13

LOCAL MISSIONS:
General Fund
Memorial Fund

Youth Fund

Total Local Mission Income

WORLD MISSIONS:

Total World Mission Income

TOTAL INCOME

LOCAL MISSIONS:

Personel
Office Costs
Music
Education
Property
Congregation
Youth Fund

Total Local Missions
WORLD MISSIONS
World Mission commitment remaining
TOTAL EXPENSES

NET GAIN/LOSS

$12,797
5668
30

$13,465

$870

$14,335

$9,171
$68

$0
$503
$3,997
$354
$0

$14,093

$28
$11,863
$14,121

$214



wid

wd 09: [ 21919 S, Uy

wd g8 MM
wo 9o ] prs

‘1w .hwﬂ QQ ...C
8, 1 YA -24TYS [2140)
paso;D 22140

pUayaam

00:L A-M-PV-S OHON i€ a|qIy 5 UaoM (Of 6 8¢ Lol ssed pey Ll Ao ppriowspy 97
UodYIUN]
‘wrd 90 21qIg S, AT ud HOISSHE
wrd 08¢ M 6-9 S22 BUIOIIS {dvp 150}
wo gprf Aens A7) wdggg J1oya} dppung a1snpy
7 ke 3JqIg S, UBUIOH EF wd 9oy 404D 77 | 1 Bunasiu ysiung |7 Bunaapy fIois g wosusd 61

wrd 0p:/ 21qig S, Uy wd 009 a4ys farn

wd 08¢ MM wrd ‘wrd §-9 vquaz

W Hery 002 dH HeUsHy D wdz-[ S5040 pay

auay 3ui wd gz Sunpa | Apmis 2Ly § U0 4 utd ) g suoova(] U OLE
~jozuil Ata1dgsadg 9 | Adaplgsaig s0f1885 /T 97 wed gy 104D ¢F o2y 0 3unof fJ Buypaw florg ¢ ADeq s, 100y 7
wed 027 211G S, Uy oy
‘wd pgic MM wd g7 0¥ -rppin) 40f wonpdasay
CFIEF HOLSSIpY wdpsonyg Ap
wy oo ]] s urd -ung yino  ‘Avp

[ 07 211G S HAUOM 6 L9y ¥4 & L | 086 Suipaw NG ¢ | -ung uoppnppiy ¢
ued 92, 21q1g S, uepy diys104 0€:01
wd 0g¢ MM 0017 AOY Yo 0001
AGEM« 2IQig S, U4 55006
00-6 Moys dadpid A10Y7) 8 UBAPIIT Q8
fod a8 Ul oo ol ¢ 008 u.ﬁ&@kmﬂ S U 7 urd 00, HOYD [ S{jeg W 0’8

jes

4

nyji

PaM

anj

UON

ung

SN 2 SIUSAY €107 AN




TRINITY UNITED PRESBY TERIAN

830 Military Road

Zanesville, Oh 43701

Office heurs M-Thars. 8:30-3:30
Friday 8:30-12:30

Phone 740-452-8482

Fax 740-452-8483

Sunday School 9:00 a.m. for all ages
Worship 10:30 a.m.

www trinityup.org

H MEMORIAL DAY

Please remember our made the ultimate sacri-
veterans, past and pre-  fice for us.
sent on May 26th.

As we celebrate with
cook-outs and fun
times, “Thank™ a vet for
their service to our
country {o protect our

freedom.

Let’s also remember
members that have




